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January 3, 2025 

 

URGENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The North-West Fire Protection District is accepting applications for 
  

Firefighter/EMT 
  

This process will determine a limited eligibility list for CURRENT and potential future 
openings.  This position is an entry- level firefighter that will work an anticipated 48/96 
shift schedule. The entry-level firefighter is typically supervised by the company officer 

(Captain or Lieutenant) and duties include emergency response, public education, 
training, station and equipment maintenance, and other duties as assigned. 

 
Minimum requirements (Required by start date): 

• High school diploma or GED 
• Current State of Colorado Fire Fighter I 
• Current State of Colorado Hazardous Materials Operations 
• Current State of Colorado EMT-B 
• Current CPR Provider 
• NIMS ICS100 & IS700 

  
To apply immediately: 
Complete an application packet including: 

• NWFPD Employment Application 
            available online http://www.nwfpd.org 
• Cover letter describing your interest and qualifications 
• Proof of current qualifications listed above 
• Send all completed documents to kristy.olme@gmail.com 

Incomplete application pakcets will not be considered. 
 
ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED by 5:00 P.M. January 17th, 2025 
 

https://www.nwfpd.org/
mailto:kolme@wfpd.org
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The process: 
 

• January 20, 2025 - Notification of eligibility for next phase 
• January 27, 2025 – Anticipated assessments 
• February 15, 2025 – Anticipated start date 

 
 

   
  

Equal Opportunity Employer 
 

The North-West Fire Protection District and its representatives do not discriminate 
on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, gender, sexual orientation, age, 

disability, genetic information or any other status protected by law or regulation.  It 
is the intention and practice that all qualified applicants be extended equal 

opportunity and that selection decisions are based on job-related factors.  The 
North-West Fire Protection District values all applicants and encourages Veterans 

and those identifying as minorities to apply. 


